PARKING INFORMATION

2014 WKU All-State Audition Clinic
Arrival and Check-in is at the new Music Rehearsal Hall.

Cars, vans and mini school buses can drop off students on the circle in front of the new building but there is NO parking at the Music Rehearsal Hall.

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4:
Cars and Vans:  If you arrive on campus after 4:30 p.m., you may park in any of the lots on campus except for special reserved spaces, handicap parking spaces, and metered spaces. Do not park in any numbered, reserved spot before 4:30 p.m. with or without a parking pass--you will get a ticket or may get towed. 

Larger Buses:  Off-load students at the bus loading area in front of Cherry Hall which is very close to Van Meter Hall on Avenue of Champions or the bus loading/unloading area on College Heights Blvd. (marked with yellow diamond). Then have your bus move to the Adams St. Lot across from the Kentucky Museum.  WKU Parking and Transportation has requested that buses not unload on Normal Street in from of the Music Rehearsal Hall because of the impact to traffic on the narrow street.
